June 27, 1977

Miss Slorence Malbandian
243 East 81st Street
New York, New York 10028

Dear Miss Nalbandian:

We have received a request from Miss Patricia Hassett for a
requiem service for the repose of the soul of the late Harry Nal-
bandian on the fortieth day of his passing away.

The requiem service will be held on Sunday, July 24, 1977,
at St. Vartan Cathedral, 630 Second Avenue, New York City.

We pray that the Lord wi]]kkeep his eoul forever in peace,
and that He may grace you and your family with His redeeming
solace.

With prayers,

Bishop Zaven Chinchinian
Canon Sacrist
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